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To,   

The Manager   

Listing Department   

BSE Limited   

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers Dalal Street  

Mumbai- 400001   

Scrip Code: 543945   

To,  

The Manager   

Listing Department   

National Stock Exchange of India Limited   

Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex  

Bandra East, Mumbai- 400051  

Scrip Code: NETWEB   

Dear Sir,  

Sub: Closure of Trading Window 

In terms of the provisions of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Prohibition of Insider 

Trading) Regulations, 2015, as amended from time to time and Code of Conduct to Regulate, 

Monitor and Report trading by Designated Persons and their immediate relative (“the Code”), 

the "Trading Window" for dealing in the securities of the Company will be closed for all 

Designated Persons from Thursday, November 14, 2024 till Sunday November 17, 2024.  

Kindly take the above on record and oblige. 

Thanking you, 

For Netweb Technologies India Limited 

 

Lohit Chhabra 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

M.NO A36610 
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